
                                                                                                                

January 2020 

My fellow Sons, 

Ready or not here comes 2020! I trust that you had a very joyous Christmas and took 

time to spend with family and friends.  As we enter into the new calendar year, lets 

continue to do what we are best at. Everything we do falls under these three areas; 

supporting Veterans & their families; promoting patriotism that benefits the youth of 

our Country; supporting a program that benefits the youth of our country. Let’s 

continue to focus on growing our membership, get those cards in to Scott ASAP. We 

have three new Squadrons, congratulations to Delta Squadron 66, Palmer Lake  

Squadron 9-11, Simla Squadron 77. We have three other new Squadrons in the works! 

Great job everyone. As we grow our membership, lets reach out to these new 

Squadrons and make sure they are successful, offer help and support where needed. 

Some important dates in January, New Year’s Day January 1, Mid-Year Conference 

January 17-19, January 20, Martin Luther King JR. Day. As we move into the new year, 

start planning your Squadron activities, get out into your communities, start 

volunteering at a VA facility and continue to “Make a Difference” in the life of a 

Veteran. Work closely with your sponsoring Post, join them in activities.  I hope to see 

you all at the Elegante’ Hotel in Colorado Springs for our Mid-Year Conference. There 

are many events planned and a great time for everyone. The New Year is a great time to 

“Get back to the Basics”. Thank you for everything you do for The Detachment of 

Colorado. What can I do for you? Please let me know of your planned activities and 

events, I would love to attend and see what you are up to! My prayer for you is to have 

a safe and prosperous New Year. Let’s move forward and have a great year! 

God Bless 

Commander Arceo 

303-903-5262 

nicrco@gmail.com  
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